
 

                                     
  

 
 

PO Box 48 
Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 
merimbula-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

                  
  

Years 3 and 4 Kianinny Camp Confirmation Note 
Monday, April 8, 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

Your child ________________________________  of class _______ has: 

 

  Paid their full amount of $180 and has a confirmed place for the upcoming Year 3 and 4 Kianinny 
Camp in Week 1 of Term 2 (Thursday May 2 to Friday May 3).* 

 

  Paid a portion ($ _________) of the full amount of $180 which was due last Friday, April 5. As a 
result he/she does not have a place to attend the upcoming Year 3 and 4 Kianinny Camp in Week 1 
of Term 2, as cabin arrangements and numbers were due no later than today. Please contact me at 
school before the end of term if you would like to discuss this matter and/or have your child placed on a wait 
list. Please find attached a refund form to claim the amount you have already paid. 

 

  Not paid any of the required $100 deposit. Your child will not be attending the excursion. Please contact me 
at school before the end of term if you would like to discuss this matter and/or have your child placed on a 
wait list.  

 

  Not submitted the MEDICAL PERMISSION FORM and will NOT be attending camp if it is not received by 9am 
on Wednesday, April 10. His/her place may be forfeited to a child on a wait list. 

 

 *Confirmations may be withdrawn if: 
(a) Your child’s medical note has not been received; and/or 
(b) Your child is withdrawn from the excursion due to illness/behaviour (this may result in them forfeiting their $100 
deposit). 
 
If a student is withdrawn, parents/carers who made the initial payment will receive a refund form. Funds will then 
be returned to a nominated bank account within 20 business days. 
 
Regards, 
 
Michelle Hulme 
Principal 
  
 


